
HICKORY TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
 SPECIAL BUDGET MEETING
October 25, 2023

A budget workshop meeting to prepare the 2024 township budget was conducted by the Hickory Township Board of Supervisors.  Said meeting was called to order at 4:00 p.m. by Chairman, Michael E. Hall.

Supervisors Present:	Michael E. Hall
				Christopher J. Fabian
				William W. Dean – via telephone 
				
	Staff Present: 		Lisa Schlemmer - Secretary/Treasurer
			
 
Motion to approve the minutes from the October 2, 2023 regular meeting without correction was made by Supervisor Fabian and seconded by Supervisor Dean.  All in favor.  Motion carried.

The Supervisors reviewed various financial reports and records to produce a proposed budget for 2024.  The Supervisors chose to review their proposed budget worksheet from now until the next regular meeting on November 6, 2023 to determine if any changes are necessary.  

A motion was made by Supervisor Fabian, seconded by Supervisor Hall to adjourn the meeting at 4:47 P.M.   All in favor. Motion carried.  


